June 26, 2018

Russ Matthys

American Public Works Association
PO Box 46266

Eden Prairie, MN 55344-2966

Dear American Public Works Association:

Thank you for your gift of $2,500.00 to the Science Museum of Minnesota. Your sponsorship of
Civil Engineering Day is greatly appreciated.

Since its beginnings, the Science Museum of Minnesota has aspired to create a world in which all
people have the power to use science to make lives better. The deep belief that science is an
essential literacy for full civic and economic participation in the world has fueled this community
for over a hundred years.

Your commitment and dedication to the museum is making an impact that will be felt well into the
future and will inspire the wonder of science for generations to come. Your gift makes it possible
for people of all ages to experience the world around them in interesting, challenging, and
engaging ways.

| am grateful for your partnership and look forward to your next visit to the museum.

Sincgrely,

Teri Vogt
Manager, Corporate Partnerships

The full value of your gift is deductible as a charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes. No goods or services
were provided in exchange for this gift. Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your tax records. If you
have questions, please call us at (651) 265-9870.
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